
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  

Lundy students will be attending an interactive growth mindset assembly on the morning of Tuesday, 
Nov. 21st, called The NED Show!  

Lundy pie orders will be ready for pick up on Tuesday, November 21st, from 3:00-7:00pm in the Lundy 
office.  

If you have a Lundy student and have not received a sign up for parent/teacher conferences, 
please reach out to your students' teacher right away. 

LHS Theater presents its annual Hour of Improv Nov. 16-18th from 7-8:00pm. Come see performers from 
all over Lowell School District as they perform improvised comedy.  Shows are free! 

Lowell Jr/Sr High parent-teacher conferences are on Nov. 21st are from 3:30-5:00pm and then 5:30-
8:00pm.  Conferences on Nov. 22nd are from 8:00-11:30am.  Call the office or email Ms. Neet or Mr. 
Metzger in the office to schedule a conference. 

The LHS Band was invited to perform at the Lane Community College Fall Concert on Nov. 29th at 
7:30pm at LCC.  Come enjoy an evening of beautiful music as our band performs with the Lane 
Community College Symphonic Band. 

The Lowell High School Football team will compete tomorrow, November 18th, at 4:30pm at 
Willamette High School vs Oakland in the State Semifinals. Tickets will be $12 for adults and $6 for 
students. Digital tickets are the preferred ticketing method and may be purchased through the OSAA 
website or via the OSAA Live Mobile App. Limited cash sales will be available on site for those unable 
to access tickets digitally.  The winner will advance to the State Championship the weekend after 
Thanksgiving. More information about the Championship will be available after the conclusion of the 
Semifinals.  

Winter team sports pictures will take place on Tuesday, November 21st. TWA Photography will send 
photo package information to the email with which you registered your child. 

Junior high wrestling, high school basketball, and high school wrestling kick off their competitions after 
Thanksgiving. Junior high wrestling will have their first dual at Oaklea on Wednesday, November 29th 
at 6:00pm. High school girls and boys will start at Alsea on Wednesday, November 29th at 5:30pm and 
7:00pm, respectively. High school wrestling will begin with the Harrisburg Tournament at 10:00am on 
Friday, December 1st. 

The holiday season is a time for joy and a time for anxiety. Sometimes, for many reasons, families 
need a little help this time of year. Toys for Tots is accepting applications for receiving gifts. They are 
due Friday, Nov. 24th. Click the link or copy and paste into your browser to access the application. 
https://eugene-or.toysfortots.org/local-coordinator-sites/lco-sites/request-toys.aspx. 

  

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
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